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October Letter 
02.10.2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we are moving further into the new term, I just wanted to update you on a few points.  
 
Harvest – Unfortunately this year we are unable to have a Harvest Festival in school but we still wish to continue to 
contribute to The Well Food Bank with your support.  Therefore,  if you would like to donate to The Well, from next 
week,  we will put a box under the bike shelter (which is located outside the main reception) for you to put any 
donations in.   We would really appreciate any donations such as: tinned items, pasta, rice, cereals, jam, tea coffee, 
baby food, toiletries or cleaning products. Please put any donations in the box by Friday 9th October. 
 
Photographs – On Thursday 15th October, the photographer will be in school to take individual photographs. This 
year we will be unable to take any sibling or family photographs. On Thursdays, Years 2, 4 and 5 usually wear their PE 
kits for the day, on this occasion can they please wear their uniform and bring their PE kit in a bag to change into 
after they have had their photographs. 
 
Emails -  You should have received a message from your child’s class teacher explaining that we have set up year 
group email addresses as follows: 
 
nursery@rakegateprimary.co.uk reception@rakegateprimary.co.uk    year1@rakegateprimary.co.uk   
year2@rakegateprimary.co.uk   year3@rakegateprimary.co.uk   year4@rakegateprimary.co.uk   
year5@rakegateprimary.co.uk  year6@rakegateprimary.co.uk   
 
These email addresses are for you to contact your child’s class teacher about anything related to their work, 
curriculum or home learning. For any other matters please contact us using the school email address: 
rakegate.primary@wolverhampton.gov.uk    
 
Communication – Can we please remind you that all letters and information will be communicated through 
Marvellous Me, Facebook, Twitter and the school website.  
 
Covid-19 – If your child(ren) or someone in your household develops Covid-19 symptoms and you book a test, please 
inform school as soon as possible. The household should then isolate until the result comes back negative.  Please 
email school with your test result once you have received it.  
 
Thank you for your continued support at this difficult time and as ever if you have any concerns please contact us.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Horton 
Headteacher
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